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UPCOMING EVENTS:

MAY 11th to 13th | PHOTO DAYS held at the studio
 

Click HERE for your schedule.
 

Important things to remember:
- Dancers are to be dropped off in the front and picked up in the

back for one way traffic purposes
- Hair is required but make up is optional 

- Costumes are of course, mandatory
- Order forms will be sent home the week prior to photos

MAY 31st to June 3rd | DRESS REHEARSAL held at the studio
 

Important things to remember:
Dress Rehearsal will NOT be at the Kelowna Community Theatre as
originally planned. We will instead be doing our dress rehearsal at

the STUDIO during regular class hours. 
 

We ask that all dancers wear their costumes to the studio for
their regular class time the week of May 31st to June 3rd. 

 
Hair & Make-up is not necessary.

 

https://39f74e63-3d3f-4b85-a212-303ac98e22f5.filesusr.com/ugd/37c197_0cf4aea5c3904ca2a7169b3cb44bbc1b.pdf


 

YEAR END SHOW

SUNDAY, JUNE 6TH 
at the 

KELOWNA COMMUNITY THEATRE
 
 
 

TO HELP ENSURE THE SAFETY OF ALL OF OUR STUDENTS AND FAMILIES... 
 

We will be doing a series of “mini shows” that will all be live-streamed. Each show will have
approximately 6-8 dances in it. 

 
Tickets will be available for purchase through a direct link that we will share with you in May! 

Only ONE “TICKET" is required to enjoy all of the shows from the comfort of your home. 
 

To find out which show your dancer is in please click HERE. 
Please note that we did our absolute best to keep dancers in the same show if they had

multiple dances, but it wasn’t always possible. 
We appreciate your understanding!

 
Drop off/pick up times are listed on the show listing so please ensure you make note of those

very important times! All drop offs/pick ups will happen at the BACK door of the theatre.
 

HAIR/MAKE UP AND COSTUMES ARE ALL NECESSARY FOR THE SHOW DAY! 
Please look back at your hair and make up notices for details and directions.

 
We will be sending out COVID safety guidelines to everyone closer to the event.

 

https://39f74e63-3d3f-4b85-a212-303ac98e22f5.filesusr.com/ugd/37c197_85fc3057a56f48d4a6f010a1049b61d5.pdf


Check Now Check Now

 

SUMMER PROGRAMS

 

Registration is now open and spots are filling quickly!
Click here to register today.

 

SEASON 4
 FALL REGISTRATION

Registration for our Fall Programs  wil l  open 
July 2nd via our website!

 
Mark your calendars! Classes fi l l  quickly.

 
As always, we are incredibly grateful for your trust and support through these challenging

times and look forward to being able to put on virtual shows for all to enjoy! 

It takes a village.

https://www.thevillagedanceacademy.ca/events

